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September 11, 2011
Dear Employees,

With the festive season round the corner, I am pleased to announce a two months bonus salary for our employees. We believe that our employees should not face any financial crunch in this Christmas vacation and thus, you will be rewarded with the bonus in the next month.

All employees who have been serving the organization for more than 10 years shall be given a three months bonus salary and the rest of the employees will be subject to two months bonus salary. This bonus is being given to recognize your contribution and continued dedication towards the organization over these years.

We are hoping that our employees will continue working harder and strive for a better future for the organization.

Thank you,

Administrative Manager,

A T & T,

New York

USA
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